
 
Updated Covid Guidelines - Temple Beth Torah 

Updated September 15, 2021 
 

• General Guidelines for In-Person Participation: 

• To participate in-person, All members and visitors to TBT (over 12 years old) must 

be vaccinated (or have pre-approved medical exemption).   

• All attendees and visitors (over 2yrs) must wear masks. 

• Except while eating or drinking 

• Each attendee must pre-register (website rsvp, email, phone call) by noon Friday 

for services/weekend events or the day prior for other events. If one has not 

already done so, Vaccination card photo needs to be sent to the temple office in 

parallel with your registration. (Please let us know if you need help with this)  

• Office Email: admin@bethtorah-fremont.org. 

• In Person attendees are required to check in at the registration table upon arrival. 

• Families with unvaccinated children or pre-approved others will be provided a 

designated area from which to participate 

• Meetings/Services will continue to have a Zoom/Stream option, to be set up by 

meeting/service organizer. 

 

• Service Guidelines 

• Service leader may be unmasked while leading the service (from the bimah indoors 

or 12 feet distance outdoors) (single speaker only)  

• Please bring your own Kippah and tallit (if desired) 

• Services will resume indoors starting September 24th, 2021 

• Sanctuary will be set up with appropriate spacing between seats 

 

• Meeting Guidelines 

• On-campus meetings (3+ people) will be held in spaces with multiple doors to open 

for airflow or outdoors.  
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